
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

  

  

 

 

  

 

  

     

  

  

    DISTRICT 48 
                   Monthly Newsletter 

                  January 2023 
Great Williamsport Area Alcoholics Anonymous 

AA ANNIVERSARIES 
WE ALL HAVE TODAY 

 

Tina B. – 2 yrs. (Jan.) 
Lee F. – 9 yrs. (Jan.) 

Joe D. – 27 yrs. (Jan.) 
George R. – 28 yrs. (Jan.) 

Luanne B. – 1 yr. (Jan.) 

Welcome to the 2023 District 48 Newsletter! 
Where can you find the newsletter? 

▪ district48aa.org – Newsletter; Ask your home group General Service Representative (GSR); Many homegroups keep a copy of the newsletter 

– just ask! 

How can you contribute?  Celebrating your anniversary? Is your homegroup having an event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop or event you want 

to share? Have a story, photo or something inspirational?  Simply email newsletter@district48aa.org 

Please continue to check the website at www.district48aa.org for online meetings, meetings needing support, and any 
changes to the status of meetings. 

 
  

 

This newsletter is not endorsed nor approved by Alcoholics Anonymous World Services, Inc.  Some of the items in the newsletter might have been published by A.A. World Services, Inc., but it is not 
to be assumed that their use implies consensual approval by the General Service Conference.  Alcoholics Anonymous, A.A. and the Big Book are registered trademarks of Alcoholic Anonymous World 
Services, Inc.  The Grapevine, A.A. grapevine and La Viña are registered trademarks of A.A. Grapevine, Inc. 
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 1- “We admitted we were powerless over alcohol-that our lives had become unmanageable.” 

Tradition 1- “Our common welfare should come first; personal recovery depends upon AA unity.” 

Concept 1- “Final responsibility and ultimate authority for AA world services should always reside in 

the collective conscience of our whole Fellowship.” 
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